



772 Exeter Plantation Road 843-761-4653 berkeleycc@homesc.com www.berkeleycc.com

Hours of Operation

Pro Shop 7am-7pm Exeter Bar & Grill 7am-6pm

Around the Golf Course

Hey guys spring is finally here and we are beginning to get into the full swing of things! The course is progressing nicely and I believe we are going to be looking at another great year at the club. We finished up the vast majority of our goals for the winter and are looking forward to a productive summer season. As we transition into the summer season let me take this time to remind everyone to fill there divots, repair ball marks and use the ninety degree rule while driving around the course. Also please be careful of all of the ropes and stakes we have put up around the course to help with traffic control, thank you guys for all of your continued support!

- Ed Walker

PRO SHOP

Hours 7:00am - 7:00 pm (After Daylight Saving) All carts be in by 15min before sunset.

Driving Range: Check-In with Golf Shop:

To avoid the golf shop issues with outside play Walking members please Check-In with Golf Shop before teeing off.

Driving Range:

The Driving Range is open for Grass Practice on Saturday & Sunday only.

Reminder: Please fix your ball marks on the greens & Fill your divots in fairways.

2022

Tournaments & Dates

May 10th - Clerk of Court

May 19th - Kiwanis Club

May 21st - Swicord

June 5th - Herbie Orvin

June 25th & 26th - Member-Member

Tournament Schedule subject to change

Congratulations!

Winners of the Two Man

Andrew Lockliear & Caleb Loudin

Newsome & Weston, Sr. Division

New Lessons Programs at Berkeley Country Club Barkeley Country Club Meet Kara Cook

Berkeley Gountry Gub
New Juntor Program

For Ages 3-16 Co-Ed and Girls Only Classes









Kara Cook is a caring and enthusiastic teacher with a strong commitment to student development and the learning experience. As a proactive leader, Kara has previously been employed by The First Tee of Metropolitan New York as well as the Kelley Brooke Golf Channel Academy at the renowned Bethpage State Park Golf Course.

She is a Level II LPGA certified professional and US Kids Golf Level II certified.

Additionally, she is a fully recognized First Tee Coach and was previously a physical education teacher in New York. Over the last 10 years in her Jr Golf profession, Kara has used individually based goals, and added fun games to her classes and lessons.

She is a firm believer that it is FUN that helps those hesitant beginners become confident golfers in no time. She is motivated to teach both girls and adult women to learn how much fun the game of golf can be.

FOR LESSON INFO CONTACT: cook.kara@gmail.com



MARCH SPECIALS

Monday - Reuben Sandwiches w/ Chips \$7.00

Tuesday — Egg Salad Sandwich (The Master Style) \$4.00

Wednesday — Draw your discount (All Day).

Thursday- Happy Hour starts May 12th at 4pm.

Friday - Specials will differ each Friday

Saturdays - Cape Cods or Screwdrivers \$5.00

Sundays - \$1.00 off Beer

Exeter Grill

So almost a half year gone, can you believe it? What have you done this year? Have you accomplished any of your goals or done something new and exciting? Life is too short to have regrets, to not try something new it can be as little as a new food item to bungee jumping out of an airplane. Be Spontaneous and Courageous. April has come and gone and wow the changes it brought. Have each of you come to see the country club? The bar and grill, the outdoor patio? If not, you are missing out. The bar and grill are beautiful with its wrap around bar and new face lift. The

out. The bar and grill are beautiful with its wrap around bar and new face lift. The outdoor patio, there are no words to tell you how much some have enjoyed the bistro height tables, the firepit and pergola. If you haven't been to the club since

April 1st you need to come, see us and We also have draft beer now. In April, the 2 -man tournament was held downstairs in the new grill area and outdoor patio, and it was a success. We had beautiful weather, amazing staff and beautiful and amazing members who are always the light and laughter of our soul.

May brings new opportunities and in case you haven't heard, we are trying something new in the grill. (8oz Handmade Hamburger Patties made to order.) We are going to see how everyone receives this and how well it does. We may continue or look for another option. So far, the feedback has been good. Our beverage cart should start running everyday starting May12th. There are a few tournaments in May, and we are looking forward to them. If you haven't been to the club in a while, we would love to see you and with the beautiful weather you can play, have lunch, relax on the patio or all three.

- Love Lillian

Business Office

I apologize we missed sending out a newsletter for April. We had a lot going on, trying to wrap up the renovation of the Grill Room and signing up new members!!! Look at this list! We are SO excited to see our membership growing like this. The renovation of the Grill Room and outdoor patio area is complete and I think everyone is pleased with the new look. I would like to give a huge shout out to Satchel Construction for the outstanding job they did. They were very professional and such a pleasure to work with from the designing process to the final completion. Thank you again Jordan Fuller, Jason Jackling, Patrick Bucci, Zach Gaines and Grahame Davies.

- Amy Lawrence

WELCOME New Members!

Please join us in giving a welcome to our newest BCC Members. We are excited to have each & everyone of you & look forward to seeing you around the club!

Gavin Genthert
Nicholas Hebein
Johnny Ellis
Ryan Cummins
Chris Abele
Ben Chadwell
David Acosta
Sean Metzger
Darren Navarro
Dallas Cobb
Ray Pinson
Nicolas Smith
Rodney Spurling
Kevin Thieme
CJ Schaffer

Chris Brokaw Jeff Iliff Ron Williams Lawrence Roberts **Hugh Mitchum Jeremiah** Spurgeon Ryan Bush Nolan Hughes **Justin Ross Jamey Spires** Ryan Cusumano Chris Harley Chance Bridges John Walsh

Board Members

Robert Bogart, President rbogarvbogart@gmail.com

Nick Avery, Vice President nfavery@outlook.com\

Steve Jones, Superintendent doggerman@homesc.com

Eric Hayes, Tournaments ehayes@carolinainternational.com

Nick Bauer, Pro nchlsbr@yahoo.com

Kevin Price, Membership christopherprice64@gmail.com

Mark Waters, Secretary mawaters87@gmail.com

Greg Tedder, Building teddergh@yahoo.com

Follow us on Facebook, Instagram, & Twitter





